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What’s On Next Week?       
Week Commencing Monday 2nd November 2020 

Clubs in GREEN are running.  Clubs in RED are not running. 

Monday 2nd November 

Individual School Photographs 

3.30 - 4.15pm  P1 & 2 Tennis Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 Art Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P6 Quiz Club 

Tuesday 3rd November 

2.30pm  KG Stretch & Grow 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P3 & 4 Sports Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 & 6 Stamp Club 

7.00pm  P5 & P6 Senior Schools Heads Meeting 

Wednesday 4th November  

P1 Vision & Hearing Screening 

12.35pm  P5 & 6 Chamber Choir 

1.15pm  P3 Wellbeing Club 

3.30 - 4.15pm  P2 Art Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P3 & 4 Minisports Cricket Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 & 6 Sports Club 

7.00pm  Parents’ Committee Meeting 

Thursday 5th November 

8.00 - 8.45am  P3 & 4 Fencing (last session) 

8.00 - 8.45am  P5 Reasoning Session 

9.00am  P5 & 6 Archery demo Assembly (club starts 10th Nov), 8.00am) 

2.30pm  KG Tennis 

3.30 - 4.15pm  Reception Drama Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P3 & 4 Drama Club  

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 & 6 Chess Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 & 6 Orchestra 

Friday 6th November 

8.00 - 8.45am  P6 Reasoning Session 

8.00 - 8.45am  P5 11+ Practice Session 

7.45 - 8.30am  P1 & 2 Football Club (entry through main Sports Hall door) 

7.45 - 8.30am  P3 & 4 Football Club (entry through rear fire door) 

12.35pm  School Council 

First Aid Day  P3-P6 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our   

Halloween Mask  

Winners! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Everyone worked really hard on their 

spooky masks and our winners have 

been enjoying their lovely prizes. 

 

 

~ ~  Prep 4 Joke of the Week  ~ ~ 
What happens when a vampire goes out in the snow? 

 
Frost bite! 

 

 
 
 
 

Many Happy Returns to all the children 

who are celebrating their birthday this 

week. 

Maddie P5 

A Messages from the Parents’ Committee– Secondhand Uniform Shop 
Due to the photographer being in school on Monday, the Secondhand Uniform Shop will be open on Tuesday 3 November 
from 8.40am to 9.30am upstairs in the Sports Hall. No appointment needed but there may be a queue system in operation to 
maintain social distancing. Please wear a face covering and sanitise your hands on entering. We have lots of winter uniform in 
stock and look forward to seeing you there!  


